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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  January 18, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

 Centerville-Washington Park District 

 937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Brownie Troop Lends a Hand with Annual Tree Planting 

CENTERVILLE, OH: The Centerville-Washington Park District staff plants mature 

size trees each year to help replace trees that have been lost due to disease or storm 

damage throughout the district’s 50 parks. Trees that are donated through the Tree 

Dedication Program are also planted at this time. This winter, 85 trees of various 

species are being planted. Third grade Centerville Brownie Troop #35288 helped staff 

by purchasing and planting a red maple in Village South Park, located at 411 North 

Village Drive adjacent to Centerville Primary Village North School. Troop leader 

Amanda Venero said, “Troop 35288 chose to donate a tree because they wanted to 

make the world a better place by helping the environment. They wanted to make clean air and give animals a place to live.” 

The late fall and winter months are the ideal time to plant mature size trees. The trees are dormant and don’t require watering 

and care over the winter.  

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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